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Provider Memorandum 
 

Ordering, Referring, Prescribing - National Provider Identifier (NPI) Requirements: Postponed  

In August 2019, Molina Healthcare of Illinois (Molina) issued a memo stating that National Provider 
Identification (NPI) numbers would be required on claims for ordering, referring or prescribing (ORP) 
provider services with dates on or after October 1, 2019. This requirement has been postponed until 
January 1, 2020. Molina will issue further communication on this requirement later this year.  

Questions 
Providers who have questions, concerns or would like additional training, including how to use the Molina 
Provider Portal, may contact their provider network managers or email the Provider Network Management 
Department at  MHILProviderNetworkManagement@MolinaHealthcare.com. 

For help identifying your provider network manager, visit Molina’s Service Area page at 
www.MolinaHealthcare.com. 

Join Our New Email List 
Join Molina’s new provider email list! Be the first to receive news and updates about Molina services, 
delivered automatically to your inbox. Just click here,  https://molinahealthcare.activehosted.com/f/1, fill out 
the form and submit to get started. 
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